
September 28, 2023

(Nashville, TN) - Advanced Plastics, Inc. has purchased the assets of the former Marshall-Gruber

Company, LLC, effective October 1, 2023.

This acquisition enables Advanced Plastics to expand both its geographical reach and product line

depth. This opportunity enables our organization to introduce ourselves to an industry-wide range of

customers on a national and global scale, expanding offerings in our current industry.

Family owned since 1959, Advanced Plastics has 8 warehouse locations throughout the Southeast

with our corporate office located in Nashville, TN. In addition to composites, we supply industrial

grade plastics, sign supplies and related products. We are a 20-plus year supplier member of ICPA and

ACMA supporting the Cast Polymer industry.

An agreement has been reached to lease the existing facility in Mansfield, TX. As a part of this

agreement we will retain production and distribution capabilities at that location. Advanced Plastics

has also retained the senior staff in Mansfield to ensure a positive customer experience. Phone and

fax numbers remain; email addresses will change.

We look forward to a seamless transition for existing Mansfield customers and vendors and look

forward to meeting everyone!

For more information, please contact Craig Abner, President, (615) 350-6500 extension 10118.

All Customer Service Toll Free (from the U.S. only) remains

866-260-6457
Outside the U.S., call +1 (682) 422-9674


